
Delegation: Chief Will Sprogis re 707 Park Exemption from Homeless Camping  
 
Summary: Gabriola Island Fire Chief Will Sprogis will talk about the reasons that the 707 

park should be excluded from the list of parks that allow camping.  Reasons 
include access issues, water issues, communication issues, enforcement 
problems, health of the forest, and lack of resources. 

  
Action Requested:  To remove the 707 park from the list of parks that will allow camping by 

homeless persons. 
  


